
From: Adams, Chaney
To: Godfrey, Rob <RobGodfrey@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 10/19/2016 3:24:36 PM
Subject: FW: DHEC

 
 
From: Prabhu, Maya [mailto:mprabhu@postandcourier.com] 

Sent: Wednesday, October 19, 2016 3:13 PM

To: Adams, Chaney

Subject: DHEC
 
Hey Chaney,
 
I left a voicemail but am following up here. This is for tomorrow’s paper.
 
I’m writing a story about DHEC’s proposed changes to the way abortions are regulated in the state. Among other 
things, DHEC is proposing that married women who live with their husbands get written consent from their husbands 
before getting an abortion. The proposed changes also include mandatory STD testing for anyone seeking to get an 
abortion.
 
I was wondering if the governor suggested these changes to DHEC? And if she didn’t, if she supports them.
 
Thanks so much!
 
Maya T. Prabhu
Statehouse reporter
The Post and Courier
Cell | 843.509.8933
www.postandcourier.com
Twitter.com/MayaTPrabhu
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